
To whom it may concern, 
I am writing in regard to the proposed 20% rate increase in Litchfield. As water is a necessity and not a 
luxury, at these unprecedented times in our economy, a rate increase is immoral. Pennichuck needs to 
put local families first instead of profit. Additionally, the quality of water is poor and requires constant 
filtering, so to increase on top of that is ludicrous.  
Thank you, 
Anna & Adam Helbling 
3 Oak Drive 
Litchfield, NH 03052 
617-429-6960 
 


